
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ref: NFA/ KB 
 
19th July 2021 
 
Dear Performing Arts Students,  
 

Firstly, we would like to say a massive thank you for being so passionate, driven and 
enthusiastic about the performing arts showcase this year. It has been absolutely 
phenomenal to have so many of you involved and we are extremely proud of each and every 
single one of you. You have all worked so hard and the rehearsal on Saturday went 
brilliantly, it really is a great show!  

Unfortunately, we were made aware about a positive Covid case on Sunday, therefore we 
have been advised to cancel both performances and postpone until September. All close 
contacts have been notified so no further action is needed.  

THE SHOW MUST GO ON! We will be in contact with a rescheduled date for the showcase 
so please keep an eye out for a follow up email/letter.  

Those students that are currently in Y11 are more than welcome to come back in September 
and still be a part of the Performing Arts Showcase, we would love to see you there! 

All tickets will be refunded to the card used to purchase the tickets through ParentPay. 
Tickets will be up for sale once a new date is confirmed.  

In the meantime, we hope you have a fantastic summer holiday and a good rest ready to 
start in September. Please try to remember and practice your lyrics, choreography, staging 
etc. for the return of the Showcase in September. The show will stay the same so please 
keep the help sheets that were provided to you. The work you have all put in has been 
outstanding and we can’t wait for you to perform this for an audience when possible. 

Lastly, thank you to parents/carers for allowing your child to attend extra rehearsals, bringing 
costumes and props and for buying tickets in order to support the students. This is really 
appreciated, and we hope to see you all in September.  

 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Miss N Fagan and Miss K Norman 

 
 


